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Review of prices for Valuer General’s land valuation 

services to councils from 1 July 2019  

Invitation for submissions on the terms of reference 

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) is 

reviewing the maximum prices the Valuer General can charge for 

land valuation services provided to local councils for rating 

purposes from 1 July 2019. 

The draft terms of reference for this review are available on the 

IPART website at www.ipart.nsw.gov.au, or can be provided on 

request by calling Maria Tortura on (02) 9290 8478. 

Under section 13 of the Independent Pricing and Regulatory 

Tribunal Act 1992 the Tribunal must settle the final terms of 

reference in consultation with the Premier, after considering any 

public comments.  

Interested parties have the opportunity to provide submissions 

on the draft terms of reference until 3 October 2018.  Information 

on the process of lodging submissions is available on the IPART 

website. 

Enquiries should be directed to Scott Chapman on 

(02) 9290 8449 or ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 
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